
August 19, 1981 

Ronald G. Hansen. P.E. 
Senior Engineer 
Kramer, Chin & Mayo, Inc. 
124 West Fifth Street 
Juneau, Alaska 99801 

Dear Mr. Hansen: 

WATER RESOURCES BOARD 
j 

JAY S. HAIIMOND, GOVEINOI 

323 E. 4TH A VENUE 
ANCHORAGE, ALASKA 99501 
PHONE: (907} 279·5577 

On behalf of the t~ater-Resources Board, I 1 d like to thank you for the 
suggestions you made regarding future meeting agenda items. We have a 
strong interest in hydropower development in the state and intend to 
explore the longer-term ramifications of hydroelectric development in 
relation to water quality. 

We appreciate your listing of agencies involved in program coordination 
on hydroelectric projects. Our staff aides in the Department of Environ­
mental Conservation and Natural Resources monitor the activities of the 
named agencies and advise us of developments affecting water quality. 

Again, we thank you for your interest in the Water Resource Board trans­
actions and hope you will not hesitate to make any suggestions you think 
would help us be most responsive to public need. 
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Richard H. Sims 
Chairman 


